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April 27, 2009

Bearl S. Keith

Business Manager

Competitive Energy Services, LLC
148 Middle St., Suite 506
Portland, ME 04101

Re: DM 09-071, Notification of Competitive Energy Services, LLC’s Intent to Renew Its
Registration as a Provider of Electric Aggregation Service

Dear Mr. Keith:

This is to confirm that the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (Commission)
has received Competitive Energy Services, LLC’s (CES) notice of intent to renew its registration
as a provider of electric aggregation service in New Hampshire, pursuant to New Hampshire
Administrative Rules Puc 2003.02. Staff has reviewed the application provided and believes that
it meets the requirements of Puc 2003.02. Based on Staff’s recommendation and the
Commission’s review, the Commission approves Competitive Energy Services, LLC’s
application to renew its registration as a provider of electric aggregation service in New
Hampshire.

Please bear in mind the following provision of Puc 2003.02 (f) which requires each
aggregator to re-file with the Commission an up-to-date written notice of intent to provide
service as an aggregator every 2 years on or before its original notice anniversary date. CES’s
original notice anniversary date is May 11, 2007 and therefore it is required to refile an up-to-
date written notice on or before May 11, 2011 if it continues to offer and provide electric
aggregation service. In addition, CES is subject to the provisions of Puc 2004.03, telephone
solicitation of customers, and Puc 2004.07, customer protections provided by aggregators.

If you have any questions regarding these provisions, please contact the Commission.
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,
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Debra A. Howland
Executive Director



